
          

 

 

 
 

BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS 
 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, April 18, 2023, 7:30pm 

Freedom Hall, 976 Main Street  
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

   

AGENDA 

   
 

The Cotuit Water Commissioners seek input on a draft policy to 
ensure a minimum amount of public drinking water supply for every 
Cotuit household, for free, as a human right (20,000 gallons per 
year). The subsequent “loss” of revenue ($80 per account per 
year) would be recouped by an increase in the water rates 
assessed to the 43% of accounts that use the most water (from 
60,000 to 200,000+ gallons per year).  Thus, the policy change 
would be revenue-neutral and perhaps encourage conservation 
among high users. The Commissioners hope to hear public 
comments before voting on this change at a community meeting on 
Tuesday, April 18th at 7:30 in Freedom Hall. 

     


